
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Family Tasks:  

 Our new topic is journeys.  Make a list of as many different ways of travelling as you can.  Can you 

think of more than 10?   

 If you could go on a journey anywhere where would you go?  Draw a picture of what you think it looks 

like. 

 

 

 

Letter of the Week: g (from Nelson 

handwriting scheme)  

Word of the Week: what 

 

 

Books we are reading:  

Our new topic is Journeys 

Spotlight Book: 

Upcoming events and trips: 

Monday 6th June – School Opens 

Tuesday 19th July – School Closes 

 

Advance Notice:  

Monday 11th July – Stay and Play (Celebration 

afternoon) 2:15pm – 3.25pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hoot 

Reception Edition 

 

Books about 
Journeys 

w/b 6.6.16 

“Show off your Spellings!” 

Each week we will be focussing on spelling some of 

our tricky words correctly.  Please help your children 

learn these at home and they will be able to “show 

off” to their teacher. 

This week’s spellings: said, have, like, so, do 

 

 

Focus on transition -  

This week we will become Year 1 detectives.  We 

will be going to Year 1 to explore and take 

photographs of what we find.  We will be looking 

for similarities and differences in the classrooms, 

outside space and how the day runs.  We will then 

be doing some writing about what we find. 

How you can help –  

Talk to your child about what they found out.  Ask 

them if they are excited about doing anything new 

in Year 1 and reassure them that lots of things will 

be the same eg: reading area, role play, 

lunchtimes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Suntan Lotion – As the weather gets hotter if your 

child would like to bring their own suntan lotion 

please ensure it is labelled.  It may be easier to apply 

all day suntan lotion before your child comes in to 

school. 

Number Formation – We are having a big focus 

on number formation this half term.  Please support 

your child with this at home.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VlfQhHQAUCY 

Postcards – Please continue to fill in the postcards 

– they are a really useful way for us to see what your 

child gets up to outside of school.   

Learning Journeys – If you did not comment in 

your child’s learning journey during parent’s evening 

please can you do so as your opinion is really 

important to us.  You can ask your child’s teacher for 

their learning journey at any time. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VlfQhHQAUCY

